
 

Teacher’s Corner 
Mrs. Musselwhite & Mrs. Hannigan 

 

Classroom News: Thank you very much to all who 
have generously contributed to our classroom over the 
year! Thank you for being such an important part of 
your child’s learning throughout the year! 

 

Outdoor Learning: We continue to provide the         
students with opportunities to take their learning     
outdoors. In the past couple of weeks we have spent 
larger amounts of time outside and we will continue to 
do so throughout the month of June!  With blocks, ani-
mals, books, whiteboards, water play, journals, and 
paint centre, the students are really enjoying the 
weather. Please send your child to school daily with 
sunscreen, hat, and a water bottle.  

 

Language: We will continue to learn sight words 
(popcorn words) that often need to be recognized 
from memory as they are difficult to sound out. We 
will also be working on some concepts of print.  When 
reading with your child, ask them things like: 

*Where is the title? 

*Can you show me where we start to read? 

*What direction do we read? 

*Can you find a letter?  A word? 

*How many words are in this sentence? 

 

Math: Over the next couple of weeks, the students 
will be practicing many number sense skills by playing 
a variety of games. The students will also be working 
on printing numbers correctly and facing the right     
direction.  

Kindergarten Celebration 

 June 27th 

The kindergarten celebration is fast approaching. 
We are aiming to start at 2:00pm in the gym. 
Each kindergarten class will do a short song or 
poem and then return to the classrooms.  You are 
invited to come back to the classroom to collect 
items, take work home, and enjoy a freezie.  We 
hope you can join us in this celebration. 

 

Have A Great Summer! 
I would like to thank you all for a great year! Our         
classroom program could not run without your              
continuous support and we are truly thankful to every 
member of our Kindergarten community! We                
hope the summer brings you                                               
adventures! Explore, observe, learn,                                               
and stay safe!!!! 

Craft Corner 
         As Father’s Day quickly approaches, the                  
students will begin their top secret work on this year’s 
gift for all of the dads!   

 

Have a wonderful summer! 


